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Graduations

This month, we celebrated the graduation of two of our staff
members from degree programs they have been working on
diligently! Executive Director, Ashley Miller has completed her
master’s degree in Business Administration from Liberty
University, and Director of Operations, Pastor Lucky Detty has
completed his undergraduate degree in Christian Ministry from
Northwest Nazarene University. Not only do we applaud them
for their personal accomplishments, but look forward to what
impact their new found knowledge will bring to the ministry of
RM. We give all of the glory to God for his power and provision
as we celebrate!

Serving Opportunities

Each Friday, RM staff and students serve the refugee and
immigrant populations living in Beatty Downs and Colony
East. Since beginning this outreach ministry, over 1,000
meals and food boxes have been given out. This outreach is
not merely a “transaction” that takes place, however it is built
upon an ongoing and meaningful relationship. When the big
white van full of RM students and staff pulls into the
neighborhood, children run toward it with excitement drawn in
by the beauty of Jesus they experience each week. The
Gospel is shared through words, but also in action. Service to
others is one of the many character qualities modeled to and
practiced by students in the program. It is moving to see God
working in the community surrounding us, and

even in our own hearts through weekly outreach.




Rooted and Renewed Campaign

Amidst the ever-changing circumstances of the world, we know God remains constant. RM
continues to marvel at His faithfulness in every season, especially now, as He has opened
doors for new growth through our Rooted and Renewed Campaign.

A few challenges we have recently faced are the need for 1) a designated space to serve as a
“quarantine unit” to safely accept new intakes. 2) additional beds for program expansion due
to the predicted increase in relapse rates. 3) affordable housing options.

In his perfect timing, God has provided RM with the opportunity to purchase four more
buildings in the Beatty Downs neighborhood. These buildings will allow for quarantine units,
the expansion of program through additional beds, and affordable housing available to the
community.

Our Rooted and Renewed Campaign is officially underway, and we would like your support.

The exciting news is that our board and staff have pledged to match every gift received
between now and June 30th up to $107,000! This means your gift will be doubled and have
twice the impact. Would you consider giving a gift to help more people experience freedom,
hope, healing, and reconciliation to God, themselves, and others?

To learn more about this campaign, please visit our website (reconciliation-min.org).
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